

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Department of Public Safety One Ashburton Place, Room 1301

One Ashburton Place, Room 1301 Boston, Massachusetts 02108-1618 Phone (617) 727-3200 Fax (617) 727-5732 TTY (617) 727-0019

www.mass.gov/dps

Daniel Bennett Secretary

Thomas G. Gatzunis, P.E. Commissioner

Posted on: February 13, 4:30 PM

NOTICE OF MEETING

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A, § 20, notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Bureau of Pipefitters, Refrigeration Technicians and Sprinklerfitters will be held on Wednesday, February 18, 2015, at 9:30 a.m., at 1380 Bay Street, Building B, Taunton, MA, 02780. It is anticipated that the following topics will be discussed at the aforementioned meeting:

- Approval of minutes from the meeting on January 21, 2015
- Review of Applications referred to the Bureau for consideration:

David Arthurs, PJU Jarrod Farrell, RT Jeffrey Hill, PJU Michael McCartin, PJU Mhammed Ouarrak, PJU Joseph Pyne, PJ-01 Brian Russo, PJU

• Review of Grandfathering (work experience) Process Piping Applications:

George Acetty, PJ Patrick Monahan, PJ Justin S. Lawrence, PJ Travis Jonasson, PJ Thomas Izbicki, PM Joseph Chartier, PM Christopher Brown, PM Jose Garcia, PM Stanley Haberski, PM Eric George, PM John Puniello, PM Richard Strong, PM Stanley Webster, PM James Yankowski, PM Keith Mercier, PM Paul Martins, PM

Herschel Rackliff, PM Richard Derr, PM Dominic Falcetta, PM Wayne Berard, PM Kurt Kashuba, PM

• Matters not reasonably anticipated 48 hours in advance of meeting